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To:​ RIMSD 41 Board of Education  
From:​ Dr. Sharon Williams 
               Cabinet Champion: Beth MacKenna, Director of Nutrition Services 
Date:  ​ May 13, 2025 
Re: ​ Pizza Bid Approval 
​  
We respectfully request the Board of Education’s approval to award the pizza bid for the 
2025–2026 school year to Papa John’s Pizza. 
 
A formal bid request was issued and distributed to the following local and regional vendors: 
 
Vendor Location Bid Submitted 
Domino’s Rock Island, IL No 
Little Caesars Rock Island, IL No 
Pizza Hut Rock Island, IL No 
Hy-Vee Rock Island, IL No 
Papa John’s Bettendorf, IA Yes - $8.50 per pizza 
Duke McGinnis Valley Cottage, NY No 
 
Papa John’s Pizza was the sole respondent, submitting a bid of $8.50 per pizza, resulting in an 
estimated annual cost of $50,339.27 based on projected usage. 
​
It is recommended that the Board of Education approve the bid submitted by Papa John’s Pizza 
in the amount of $50,339.27 for the 2025–2026 school year, with the option to extend the 
agreement for up to two additional school years contingent upon continued satisfaction with the 
quality of the product, level of service, and adherence to contract terms. 
 
                                    

Investment Period: July 1, 2025 – June 30, 2028 
Total Investment: $50,339.27 (Price negotiated at years two and three) 
Funding Source: Nutrition Department Funds 
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